
Happy Holidays!

21/09/2023 by Karen Poole

Kia ora e te whānau

 
Wow! Here we are at the end of Term 3! It has been a term full of wonderful opportunities for

our tamariki to experience and celebrate the arts. A huge thank you to our Janette Page and

Julia Dorgan for their support with making the term such a success. And thank you to everyone

who supported our Celebration of Learning afternoon - despite the freezing cold afternoon,

the smiles made it all worthwhile.

 
Updates on your child's progress will be shared via Educa by the end of the school holidays. 

Please enjoy sharing these learning stories with your children and celebrate their progress.

 
We hope you have a great break from routine and enjoy some whānau time during the next few

weeks.

 

Message from the School Board

 
As term 3 concludes, we wish to extend a massive thank you to the PTSG for their

fundraising efforts. A large part of their donation this year was used to support the

performing and visual arts focus for this term, enabling our tamariki to enjoy enriching

extra-curricular experiences and build confidence through creativity.



 
 

 

 
Last day of term 3 - Friday 22 September

Term 4 starts - Monday 9 October

 Year 5/6 school camp - Week 1

Ngahere swimming - Week 2 and 3

National Shake Out - Thursday 19 October

Teacher Only Day - Friday 20 October (this day is a cluster wide professional

development day)

Labour Day - Monday 23 October

Board Hui - 6pm Tuesday 31 October

Reunification Drill - Friday 10 November

Teacher Only Day -  Friday 17 November ( this TOD is set by the MOE to

understand and prepare for the upcoming changes to curriculum and assessment)

Last Day of the School Year - Friday 15 December 1pm



 

Ngā mihi nui

Your Tawhai Whānau


